
 
 
 
 
 
 

Autumn Term Newsletter 11/09/20 

Mrs Tullett 
 

We are planning to plant a garden of 
bulbs in the next two weeks in memory 
of Mrs Tullett.  The garden will bloom 
every Spring which will remind us of 
her.  We also intend to plant a small 
tree with a small plaque in this garden.  

 

From Mrs Barber 
 
The return to school and staggered arrivals and collections have gone much smoother his week.  
Thank you parents for keeping to our times and guidance.  Next week our reception children will 
be in school all day, so there may be slightly more congestion at the end of the day. 
 

 Letters home this week: 
 
Year 3/4 Malvern  
Year R/1 Spelling  
Curriculum letters—all classes 
 

School Photos 
 
The school photographer will 
be in school on Monday 21st  
September.   

  

Stars of The Week 
 

 
 

 R/1  -  Jessica for always coming to school         
with a smile on her face. 
        
 1/2  -  Martha & Millie for being great learn-
ing partnersand showing improving independ-
ence.  
 
 3/4  -  Freya for superb home learning and        
creating a Powerpoint based on our          
topic.  
 

School Diary Dates 
 

Dates will be on our website and our  
calendar next week. 

No Nuts  

Please remember not to provide peanut 
butter sandwiches or snacks that contain 

nuts. 

  Thank you 

Term dates are on the website: 
https://
www.uptonsnodsburyfirstschool.org.uk/school-
news/letters-to-parents 


